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NOTICE OF INTENT TO BEGIN CONSTRUCTION  

Be advised that the construction of upgrading 42nd Avenue from Lake Otis Parkway to Piper 
Street for the project shown on the attached map is scheduled to begin on or about September 
16, 2024, with a completion date of fall of 2025.  These dates may vary. 

Date: 
Description: 

 September 9, 2024 
42nd Avenue Upgrade - Phase 1 Lake Otis Parkway to Piper Street, 
Project No. 18-06 

Contract No.:  C-2024001885 
Contractor:  Roger Hickel Contracting, (907) 279-1400 
Grids:  SW1733, SW1734, SW1735 
Project Manager:  Russell Oswald, P.E., 343-8196 
Project Administrator:  Brooke Blessing, 343-8387 

If this work requires coordination with your organization or if you have planned construction in the same 
area, please call the Project Manager or Project Administrator. 
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